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Dear Senate Finance Committee,
As an Alaskan resident and a female who was born and raised in Alaska, I am urging you to
 please pass the original version of HB 44 The Alaska Safe Children's Act. Alaska is a state
 leading in violent crime and we MUST do everything we can to protect young people. The
 recent overwhelming support for HB 44 from residents across Alaska should tell you how
 important this issue is to your voters. It is irresponsible of legislators to attach unrelated
 restrictions (i.e. SB 89) as a political maneuver. Alaskan voters are disgusted by this misuse
 of a bill that can only have positive repercussions on our state. Please do not let partisan
 agenda prevent the passage of legislation that will improve the safety of minors. 
Thank you,
Michelle Cason
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